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8th May 2024 

This year’s Sports Day is on Friday 24th May (weather permitting) on Clonduff GAC pitch, and will 
involve pupils participating in athletic events such as running, jumping and throwing. We ask that all 
parents attending spectate from the sidelines. All events will take place around the edge of the pitch 
so we are confident that parents will have full view of their children.  

Pupils to be left at the pitch for a 9:00am start. 
 

Please be safe and have fun on Sports Day! 
 

• Wear suitable clothing and footwear 

• Put on sunscreen before you come to school – don’t forget the tops of your ears!! Bring 
extra cream with you and don’t forget a cap! 

• Get a good night’s sleep and eat breakfast before Sports Day. You’ll be amazed at how well 
you will run. 

• Stay with your class and teacher – don’t run over to your family. It makes it difficult to look 
after you. 

• Bring a labelled bottle of water and a small healthy snack. 

• You need to remove jewellery – you can’t take part if you are wearing it. 

• If you need to use the toilet, tell your teacher. Don’t go alone.  

• Keep the pitch tidy – don’t be a litter bug. 

• Behave well and enjoy the day  
 
When Sports Day is over, pupils are to be collected at 12:00pm from Clonduff GAC. If they are 
being collected by someone else, please let the class teacher know in advance. 
 
Your parents may take photographs of you, but they should ask other parents’ permission if they 
want their children in the picture too. 
 
Good luck everyone, and I hope you all have a great day! 

 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
____________ 
Niall Geoghegan 
Principal 
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